GENERAL@D ELECTRIC
COMPANY

570 LEXINGTON AVE,NEW YORK 22,N.Y.

H.B.MILLER
VICE PRESIDENT

January 3, 1958

Mr. L. D, Miles
Manager-Value Analysis
Materials Service
Schenectady, New York

Dear Larry:
I am dropping you this note to confirm my congratulations
on your forthcoming award for public service rendered the

Navy Department.

This speaks very well for you and your men and also is a
credit to the General Electric Company.

Sincerely,

HBM:bem
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